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Statement by JPMA President on the Passing of Former Prime Minister ABE Shinzo 
 

 
 
  We would like to express our deepest sympathy on the sudden passing of former Prime Minister 
ABE Shinzo. He was also a truly great global leader for the health of people not only in Japan but around 
the world.  We are proud of his efforts and achievements. Please convey our sincere condolences to his 
family. 
 

 
 
 
 

Yasushi Okada, President 
Japan Pharmaceutical Manufacturers Association 
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